
Date : 11th October 2023 

 

Notice Inviting Expression of Interest (EOI) 

Calcutta Stock Exchange Limited (CSE) is intending to close the process of taking action against 

suspended companies exclusively listed in CSE within 20th November, 2023 in line with SEBI 

Regulations and CSE notices issued time to time and for which EOI is invited from the Chartered 

Accountants/Company Secretaries/Cost Accountants for completion of such process of further 

action in respect of suspended companies of CSE. The fees for completion of this process will be 

paid to the assigned firms/professionals @Rs.1,000/- plus GST per company, if PAN( of 

promoters, Directors (other than Independent Director)& the Company), Annual Report, 

shareholding pattern & Address is available and @Rs.900/- plus GST per company for address 

verification and other works, if PAN (of promoters, Directors (other than Independent Director) & 

the Company), Annual report, shareholding pattern & Address is not available. Exceptional and/or 

extraordinary issues will be considered separately.  

The detailed work assignment to be provided by Ms. Chandrani Datta and Mr. Prosenjit Dutta 

whose e-mail IDs are as follows: 

chandranidatta@cse-india.com 

pdutta@cse-india.com 

Interested professionals are requested to offer their EOI within 1.00 P.M. of 12th October 2023 to 

the aforesaid two mail IDs along with their brief profile/ credentials.  

  

Dhiraj Chakraborty 

Chief General Manager 

The Calcutta Stock Exchange Limited 
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